NOTICE
ACADEMIC PROGRAMME - FACULTY OF MANAGEMENT STUDIES 

[bookmark: _GoBack]As the University has announced 15th April 2024 as a New Year Holiday, the students of the 2019/2020, 2020/2021 and 2021/2022 batches of the Faculty of Management Studies can come to the hostels on 16th April 2024. The lectures will be recommenced on 17th April 2024. 
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